Corey Herring Scholarship

Thank you for taking the time to learn about the Corey Herring Memorial Scholarship and why it is important.

In 2009, at the MRANN Father’s Day race at USA Parkway, Corey Herring, age 17 years old, entered this race with his
father and friends. Corey had a lot of spirit and strived to do his best, and in return, encouraged others to do the same.
Unfortunately, Corey did not finish this race; Corey was summoned to heaven to mentor other young angels on racing
the stars and jumping the clouds. During this most difficult time, the MRANN community and friends shared their love,
stories, and support with the Herring family. In return, the Herrings braved a way to give back and honor the love for
their son and what he loved most.

Keeping Corey’s memory and spirit alive is what prompted the Herring family to create the Corey Herring club, the Corey
Herring Memorial Scholarship Fund, and hosted a MRANN Father’s Day race each year to help raise money for the
Scholarship. Corey loved racing and shared his passion with everyone that knew him. The Herring family wanted to
create this scholarship to inspire other racers to follow their passion and dreams.

From 2011-2022, the Scholarship has provided 43 young racers and/or family members, with over $32,000 in
educational financial assistance. Racing is a family-involved sport, and the support and love from our community is what
keeps this Scholarship going.

Since 2021, Gold Diggers M/C and the MRANN community continue to honor Corey’s legacy, through fund-raising race
events and encouraging ongoing donations.

Every Spring, the application for the Corey Herring Memorial Scholarship is offered to our local MRANN racers and their
family members. The purpose of the money awarded is to offer our present and future racing community the
opportunity to pursue their educational dreams for years to come.

Individual scholarships awards may vary each year depending upon the previous year’s capital gains and the total
number of qualifying scholarships awarded.

*ALL SCHOLARSHIPS ARE DUE BY MAY 15.

For Questions, please contact Lisa Schultz: 775-378-7768 or email at, Irschultz1031@gmail.com
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